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QUESTION NO. MPUC-MPD-1-2 

Please identify any errors identified by Maine Public District (“MPD”) since its May 3, 2021 
informational filing, or any errors identified by Versant Power in its 2020 FERC Form 1 (“2020 
FF1”) filing since the April 2021 filing.  In addition, please provide this information on a 
continuing basis. 

RESPONSE NO. MPUC-MPD-1-2 

See Response Nos. MPUC-MPD-1-41 through 1-93.  See also MPUC-MPD-1-02 Attachment A 
for refiled 2020 FERC Form 1 pages. 

SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE NO. MPUC-MPD-1-2 

In both the 2020-2021 Actual Charges and the 2021-2022 Estimated Charges workpapers, the 
following values were incorrect and have been corrected in the workpapers filed with the 
Commission in Docket No. ER20-1977-000 on June 14, 2021: (i) the value in Exhibit 3 at 33a 
and 33b; (ii) the value in Exhibit 8 at 12a; and (iii) the values in Exhibit 4 at 29a through 29f.  
Correcting these values impacts various calculated values in these files.  
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